
Notification 

20/04/2018 
 

All the guest boarders of the Girls’ Hostel, New Town Campus, who were 

provided temporary accommodation in the same, are hereby advised to vacate 

their room by 18/05/2018. The same is applicable for those students who were 

provided temporary accommodation in the Girls’ Hostel, New Town Campus in 

view of the ensuing semester examination 

 

  

 

Dr. Arup Kumar Baksi 

Chairperson, HMC, 

Aliah University 
 


